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14th March 2023 
 

Red Nose Day 
Friday 17th March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
This year we are really excited to be raising money for Red Nose Day 2023! As one of the 
UK’s biggest fundraising events, Red Nose Day brings the entire nation together to raise 
money and change lives.  
 
This year’s theme is ‘Dress for Joy’. 
 
To do our bit and raise money we are asking children to dress up, wear their own clothes and take part in 
crazy hair day or wear an outfit that makes them happy. We will be collecting donations on the gate as 
children come into school and teachers will be taking donations in classrooms. Our suggested donation is 
£1.  
 
● Children can wear their own clothes with a crazy hairdo. This can be as silly as the children want to go 
and can take the form of colourful hair or a crazy style  
 
● Children can wear red to school - the redder the better!  
 
● Children can wear their normal school uniform with an item of red  
 
● Children can wear their own clothes to school 
 
In addition, the children will take part in a ‘Dress for Joy’ design competition, which will require the 
children to design an outfit for themselves or someone else with the intent to bring joy. A winning design 
will be chosen from each class and will be awarded a prize.  
 
 



 
 
The money we raise will help people living really tough lives in the UK and across Africa. For example, 
£2.50 could buy a mosquito net to protect a family in Africa. In the UK, £5 could pay for an isolated elderly 
person with dementia to have dinner at their local support group. On their behalf, thank you.  
 
We will also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our children explore the issues facing 
young children across the world and how the money we raise can help. We really appreciate your support 
and hope that you’ll have fun helping our school raise lots of money for Red Nose Day.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 

Mr Elcock  
  
 

 


